
                                                

Thursday 7th July 2016 

 

Please note that the contents of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
School Uniform 

The school uniform order has been placed and should hopefully arrive by the 

end of term. Please ensure that your order has been paid for in advance of 

collection. Lyndsay Bray has a list in the office of all outstanding amounts if 

you are unsure what you owe. Should the order not arrive in time for the 

end of term, then all uniform will be ready for collection from Little 

Lizards. We will obviously let you know if this is going to be the case. 

     

Feetbeat Champions of Cornwall! 

Congratulations to our Feetbeat Dancers and Kate who were crowned Champions (again!) at The Cornwall 

School Games last Friday. 

It has been an amazing year for the dancers of Landewednack. As you know, both KS1 and KS2 came 1st 
at the annual Feetbeat competition in Mullion. They gave an energetic and fun performance and we are 
very proud of them.. The most significant challenge came last Friday when we entered the KS2 group in 
the Cornwall School Games. Groups from all over Cornwall competed in various sporting events which saw 

Annie Vernon, an Olympic gold medallist presenting the medals. I am delighted to say that the 
Landewednack dance group won the gold medal. This is an outstanding achievement. A very big well done 
to everyone involved. I have loved working with you and am sure that your passion for dance will continue 

into 2017!   Kate Hughes. 
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Little Lizards Beach Day  

A reminder that the Little Lizards will be going to Kennack Beach for the day on 

Wednesday 13th July. Please ensure that all consent form are returned to staff in 

Little Lizards as soon as possible. 

 

Maths Club 

A reminder that the last two sessions (8th & 15th July) of Maths club  with James  Green with finish at 

5pm. 

 

No After School Club 

Please be aware that there will be no after school club in Little Lizards on Friday 22nd July. The school 

will be closing for the summer holidays at 1pm on this day,  and youngsters in Little Lizards can also be 

collected at this time, if this saves parents having to make two journeys. Little Lizrds will be closing at 

3pm. 

 

Class 3 - BF Adventure Day 

Class 3 will be spending the day at BF Adventure on Tuesday 12th July. Miss Wells will be sending 

another letter out with further information and reminders.  

 

New Year 7’s Summer School-Mullion School 

Mullion School are again hosting a Summer School for (our current year 6) and their new year 7 pupils 

during the holiday.  The chidren take part in lots of fun activities including surfing, cooking, horse riding, 

media to name but a few. There are very limited spaces left, so if you would like to book your child a 

place, please contact Mr Loder on 01326 240098 or email sl@mullionschool.org.uk.  

 
 

Gardening Club.   

Revised Gardening Club dates are as follows: 

Group 1 – 7th July : Holly, Matthew, Evan, Hector, Harry HE, Rose, 

Daniella, Riley G, Milli-Rose, Ruby, Thomas, Kerensa, Mark and 

Charlie R. 

Group 2 – 14th July : Gabriella, Hettie, Ayse, Ryan.W, Luke.N, 

Jossy, Gabby, Jak, Harry,Bella, Cody and Luke.C. 

 

 

Little Lizards Summer Holiday Club 

Bookings are now being taken for the Little Lizards Summer Holiday Club. There is a booking form 

available to download on the school website. Alternatively please call 01326 290066 to reserve your 

child’s place. 

 

Little Lizards Graduation 

The Little Lizards Graduation to Big School ceremony will take place on Thursday 21st July in the school 

hall. The afternoon starts at 1.30pm and will be held prior to the Year 6 Leavers Assembly. Everyone is 

welcome to attend. 

 

Sports Assembly 

We will be holding our annual sports assembly on Wednesday 20th July from 1.30pm in the 

school hall. Everyone is welcome to come and celebrate our children’s sporting achievements 

over the last year. 
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School Footwear 

Can we remind our parents and children that the correct footwear to accompany our school uniform 

must be a black shoe or smart black trainer. We appreciate that it is coming to the end of the school 

term now and you may not want to pay out for new shoes until September, so we have a box of new black 

plimsolls in various sizes which we will ask the children to wear whilst at school if they are not wearing 

black shoes. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Outstanding accounts and invoices 

We would be grateful if all outstanding accounts and invoices could be settled before the end of term, 

especially if your child is in year 6! This also applies for children in Little Lizards. If you are unsure how 

much you may be owing please see Lyndsay or Suzanne in Little Lizards. 

 

Violin & Brass Lessons 

The last violin and brass lessons for this term will be next Tuesday 12th 

July. Hannah and Sara are very keen to welcome new students who would 

like to learn to play the violin or a brass instrument next term. If your 

child is interested please see Lyndsay Bray who will pass on their details. 

Hannah and/or Sara. Hannah has also said that she has a number of violins 

that pupils could borrow as an initial taster prior to having weekly lessons.  
 

Sainsburys Vouchers 
Thank you to everyone who saved and sent into school their Sainsburys vouchers. We collected a total of 

3456 vouchers which will be used to get new sports equipment for the children. Thank you also to 

Demelza and Liz for counting all of the vouchers. 

 

Rainbow Volunteers Needed 
1st Landewednack Rainbows are looking for some term time help.  

We need parent and friend volunteers to come and help with our sessions on a Wednesday from 4.30-

5.30pm.  Your help doesn’t need to be every week, occasional help would also be welcomed.  To find out 

more, please contact Liz Allcorn on 01326 240184. 

 

Parking  

A reminder to our parents and friends of the school that the parking of vehicles 

before and after school is not permitted on or opposite the yellow zig zag lines. 

 

  

Future Event & Diary Dates. 

Class 3 day at BF Adventure – 12th July 

Sports Assembly – 20th July 1.30pm 

Junior Summer Production – 19th July 2pm & 7pm & 20th July 7pm 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Thursday 21st July 1.30pm 

Little Lizards Graduation – Thursday 21st July 1.30pm 

Party on the Field for Mr B! -Thursday 21st July 6.30pm 

Break Up for the Summer Holidays – Friday 22nd July 1pm & Little Lizards will close at 3.15pm 

Return to School – Wednesday 7th September  

Violin Lessons begin – Tuesday 13th September 

Jeans 4 Genes Day – Friday 23rd September 

Individual & Family Photographs – Monday 26th September 

 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 
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